April 29, 2005
Dear Mr. Cooper,

I wanted to write and express our deep gratitude for your financial support in helping UNC Young Democrats to bring Paul Begala to our campus. [image: image1.png]l | N ‘ -l D Young Democrats
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill

Carolina Tolon
Box 36, FPG Student Union
Phone: 704-608-6565
E-mail: uncyoungdemocrats@gmail.com



 The event was a tremendous success.  We are extremely sorry that you were unable to attend, but we understand the importance of your other commitments.  

From the moment we picked him up at the airport, Mr. Begala was extremely gracious and receptive to students.  He spent a lot of one-on-one time with club members and the general audience both before and after the lecture.  Those in attendance really enjoyed the event and ultimately took away a great deal from the lecture.

Mr. Begala’s remarks were among the most intelligent and succinct many have ever witnessed from a speaker at Carolina, and several seniors made a point of letting the club’s leadership aware of this.  He discussed the Democratic Party’s belief in community and truly standing up for people and the American Dream.  He spoke of moral values and religion, and how the Party should begin to more openly discuss how they influence our policies.  He spoke about what both Democrats and Republicans alike have done wrong in the past, and he spoke of what Democrats must do to redefine and emphasize our message in the upcoming 2006 and 2008 elections.  

As I mentioned when I wrote to you before, we would love to have you come speak before the club, perhaps in the upcoming 2005-2006 school year.  We will contact you over the summer as we begin to set our schedule for the Fall semester.  

Thank you again for your support of our club, party, and mission.

Yours,

Kris Gould
Co-Presidents, UNC Young Democrats
